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NEW CARPETING AT REEDLEY LIBRARY  

 

The Reedley Branch Library will temporarily close beginning February 28 for 

installation of new carpeting.  The branch is scheduled to reopen March 14 after the 

project is completed. 

 

During the temporary closure, customers can return materials to any other Fresno 

County Library location.  A list of all 34 locations is online at www.fresnolibrary.org. 

 

For more information, contact the Reedley Branch Library at 638-2818. 
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